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mr. willam?. Scbnitsler 
Bacretary-Tressurer 
American Federation of Labor 
and Congress of Industrial Organizlatiou 
815 Sixteenth street, N. W.  
Washinston 6, V. 0.  

Dear Mr. Schlitzlei: 

Thank you for your ccomnts on the notice of Proposed Rule 

Making entitled "Ftators Considered In Sift valuation for 
lPoer and Test Reactors" ubich wa published in the Federal 

vegister for public emeunt on May 23p 1959.  

The vimm expressed In your letter will be carefully con

sidered in the development of criteria an this Important 
subject.  

mincevely yours, 

harold L. Prices. Director 
Division of LienIng and 
VAgulation 

CC: General Manager 
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